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 Dr. Bristol’s fondest memories of his days in Copiague High School include playing in the Band 

and participating in Track and Field.  Paul received his Bachelor of Science in Biology from SUNY at 

Stony Brook before completing his Medical Degree at Howard University College of Medicine.  He 

completed his residency in Family Medicine at Central Texas Medical Foundation.  Dr. Bristol now enjoys 

a successful medical practice in Austin, Texas.  He has been very active on various medical boards 

including the American Cancer Society and the American Heart Association.  He has also served as team 

physician to local youth teams in Texas.  Dr. Bristol has continued his medical education in the areas of 

Family Medicine, Foot Care, Geriatric Medicine and Emergency Medicine.  Paul is a dedicated husband 

and father of two daughters and is an active member of his congregation.   

 

“Do not let people put you down.  Believe in yourself, stand for yourself and trust yourself.” 


